
SIEF Food Working Group Meeting 22 September 2022, MAS Museum, Antwerp 

 

Minutes 

 

Participants: Patricia Lysaght, Håkan Jönsson, Maja Godina Golija, Liia-Maria Raippalinna  

 

Agenda:  

1. Minutes – SIEF Food Working Group Meeting 19 June 2021. 

 

2. Matters Arising. 

 

3. Report of activities of SIEF Food Working Group 2019-2022. 

 

4. 24th International Ethnological Food Research Conference, Museum of Ethnography, 

Budapest, 18-20 September 2024. 

 

5. Panel proposal/s for SIEF conference in Brno 2023. 

 

6. Supporting younger food scholars: Professor J. M. van Winter Stipend. 

 

7. WG Food Research Board elections. 

 

8. Any other business. 

 

*** 

All participants approved the agenda for the Working Group meeting. 

 

1. Minutes 

All participants approved the Minutes. 



 

2. Matters Arising. 

No matter has arisen from the participants. 

 

3. Report of activities of SIEF Food Working Group 2019-2022. 

Patricia Lysaght gives an overview of SIEF Working Group activities in 2019-2022. The 

Kalamata conference book was published in 2019. The 23rd SIEF International Ethnological 

Food Research Conference  »Food, People and the city: Comparative Perspective« was well 

organised in MAS Museum, Antwerp, on 21-23 September 2022. 

 

4. 24th International Ethnological Food Research Conference, Museum of 

Ethnography, Budapest, 18-20 September 2024. 

Patricia Lysaght: 24th International Ethnological Food Research Conference will take place in 

Budapest on 18-20 September 2024 in the new building of the Museum of  Ethnography. 

Conference organisers are: Kemecsi Lajos, Director, Museum of Ethnography, Budapest, 

Balogh Balázs, Director of Research, Centre for Humanities, Institute of Ethnology, Hungarian 

Academy of Sciences, Anikó Báti, Institute of Ethnology, Hungarian Academy of Sciences. 

 

5. Panel proposal/s for SIEF conference in Brno 2023. 

Members of WG Food Research will prepare a proposal of panels for SIEF conference in 

Brno 2023. Håkan Jönsson also informed all participants on the last day of the Antwerp 

conference about the possibility of applying for panels for the SIEF conference in Brno 2023. 

 

6. Supporting younger food scholars: Professor J. M. van Winter Stipend. 

For up-to-date information on the  Professor J. M. van Winter Stipend for young scholars 

doing food research, see https://www.nica-institute.com/call-for-papers-professor-j-m-van-

winter-stipend/. 

 

7. WG Food Research Board elections. 

As Patricia Lysaght has stepped down as Chair of Food Research WG and Maja Godina 

Golija as Co-Chair of the WG, it is necessary to hold elections for the new board of the Food 

Working Group. The meeting agreed that the new board elections should take place at the 



Working Group meeting at the SIEF Conference in June 2023 in Brno. Håkan Jönsson's 

candidature for the Chair of the WG Food Research was welcomed and approved by the board 

meeting in Antwerp. Co-chairs and Secretary of Working Group will also be elected at the 

meeting at the SIEF Conference in June 2023 in Brno. 

 

8. Any other business. 

The participants of the meeting thanked the President  Patricia Lysaght for her excellent 

conducting of the Working Group and her past work, especially for preparing past 

conferences and the conference publications. 

 

 

 

 


